
 
 

  

 

 

The Emmanuel Eye 
                                                     We see you and all the amazing things you do! 

 

Autumn 2/November 22nd 2024  

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

Dear families, 

What a week of weather we have had. Thank you so much for supporting children to 

attend school where possible. This ensured there was as little disruption to lessons as 

possible. We understand that some families were is particularly tricky circumstances and 

were unable to get in. Teachers have worked hard to make sure that catch up 

arrangements are in place. 

The Emmanuolympics was a great success this week and we are especially thankful to 

Mrs Badger for organising the events with her usual level of enthusiasm. We feel this was 

a great use of some of our Sports Premium Funding. Positive and enjoyable participation 

in regular physical activity is crucial to a healthy lifestyle for our children. Mrs Badger-

thank you for ensuring the event was fully inclusive and giving all children such a 

wonderful opportunity to thrive. Thank you so much children for showing The Emmanuel 

Way at The EIS. We were super proud of you all! 

Love from Mrs Thorpe x 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Upcoming Events for 

your Diary. 

✓ Prostrike football 26th November 

✓ Last week of After School clubs 

is week commencing December 

9th. 

✓ Wednesday 11th December-

Pantomime in school. 

✓ Thursday 12th December-

Christmas Jumper Day and 

Christmas lunch. 

✓ Tuesday 17th December-

Christmas Bake off. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

An Eye on Attendance  

Class Attendance 

Y3/4AM 97.3% 

Y6SW 96.7% 

Y6JS/SB 96% 

Y5RC 94.6% 

Y3/4CJ 92.3% 

Y3/4HH 91.2% 

The class winning extra playtime this week are Y3/4AM well done! 

 



 Headteacher’s Awards 

 

Gold Awards 

 

       An Eye on Success! 
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A huge well done to our amazing Gold Award winners this week, enjoying milkshakes, strawberries and 

cookies with Mrs Thorpe!  

Stanley from Y6JS/SB For outstanding enthusiasm both at the EIS on Wednesday and 
towards his fractions learning in class! Well done Stanley! 

 Thea from Y6SW For being an amazing participant at the EIS. Thea, you 
demonstrated respect and kindness all day! 

Maddison from Y5RC For a respectful attitude at the EIS. Maddison, we are so proud 
of how you cheered on your class mates! Well done! 

Georgia from Y3/4HH For being an amazing friend by showing kindness and respect 
to everyone! Thank you Georgia! 

Muireannn from Y3/4AM For super participation in all lessons. Muireann, we are really 
pleased that you’re never afraid to have a go in class. What a 
brilliant attitude to learning! 

Harry from Y3/4CJ  For being a really helpful role model. Harry you are always 
helpful to others in class – this is a super quality to have.  

Mrs Badger For organising such an absolutely amazing, inspiring and 
enjoyable whole school event! We love you Mrs Badger! 

Mr Jones For the most amazing cartwheel at our Emmanuolympics and 
for winning the staff race. What a star! 

Congratulations to our star readers this week: Jersey, Toby, Nyla, Maggie, Harvey and Faith. What a fabulous week 

you have had. -please choose a donated book to keep! 

Class of the week to sit on the benches in Collective Worship next week are Y6SW for remaining on the blue door- 

100% of the class! Amazing learning behaviour from every single child! 

The second class to sit on benches this week are Y6JS/SB. You have been moving around school safely and setting 

a great example to younger children. I am so proud of you. Amazing! 

 

 

 

 

 

Our role model from the bible this week has been Daniel. We linked the story of Daniel and The 

King’s Food to the courage needed to show individual liberty.  

“Daniel made up his mind not to let himself become ritually unclean by eating the food and drinking 

the wine of the royal court.”  

Daniel (1.8) 



 

 

An Eye on special 

events and 

achievements in school 

and in our community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Victor was so creative in 

the snow this week. Thank 

you for sharing your 

amazing snowy Pokemon 

Mimikyu! Well done! 

Thank you so much to everyone 

in our school community who 

donated to Children in Need 

through Emmanuel. Together, 

we raised £122.08! 

Congratulations to these amazing young 

athletes who were recognised for 

showing the Emmanuel Way and striving 

for excellence. Striving for excellence 

from yourselves and encouraging that 

from others. We are proud of you! 

Wow, thank you so much to 

everyone who has supported 

us with Asda’s cashpot for 

schools. We are set to break 

the £600 mark which will buy 

more IPads and some beautiful 

new books for school. 

On Tuesday, we are holding a fund-raising event in 

school. The children have had an assembly on this 

and sponsorship forms have been sent out. You can 

make a payment by scanning the code and going to 

the ‘Pay Online’ section. 

We are working hard to raise as much money as 

possible to purchase new Ipads and books that will 

make such a difference to our children. We think this 

will be such a fun, physical activity that will bring lots 

of enjoyment as well as supporting the healthy 

lifestyle just like The Emmanuolympics! 


